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From: Margaret Pennell

Sent: 17 May 2025 12:21

To: Planning

Subject: 2025/1782/A

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

I am apposed to Leyland placing yet more garish posters on their building. I entirely support 

Camden's actions to make Leyland remove the unauthorised poster signs from their windows and 

appose their application to put up more signs.  

Thank you for taking this action. 

Yours faithfully.  

Margaret Pennell  


